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committeeonrules@guamlegislature.org <committeeonrules@guamlegislature.org>
Tue, Feb 20, 2024 at 8:29

AM
To: "Speaker Therese M. Terlaje" <speaker@guamlegislature.org>

Håfa Adai!

Received and thank you.

si Yu′os ma′åse',

Beatrice Cruz

Committee on Rules Assistant

COMMITTEE ON RULES

Senator Chris Barnett, Chairperson

I Mina'trentai Siette Na Liheslaturan Guåhan

37th Guam Legislature

Disclaimer: The content of this email is intended for the person or entity to which
it is addressed only. This email may contain confidential information. If you are
not  the  person  to  whom  this  message  is  addressed,  be  aware  that  any  use,
reproduction, or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited. If you received
this  in  error,  please  contact  the  sender  at  committeeonrules@
guamlegislature.org and immediately delete this email and any attachments.

[Quoted text hidden]
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37th Committee On Rules <committeeonrules@guamlegislature.org>

Messages and Communications for 37GL-24-1667
2 messages

Speaker Therese M. Terlaje <speaker@guamlegislature.org> Mon, Feb 19, 2024 at 6:13 PM
To: 37th Committee On Rules <committeeonrules@guamlegislature.org>, Legislative Secretary Amanda Shelton
<officeofsenatorshelton@guamlegislature.org>

Håfa adai,

Please see attached M&C Doc. No. 37GL-24-1667

37GL-24-1667 Office of Public Accountability FY2024 Small Purchases Report for January 2024.

Si Yu'os ma'åse',
Patsy Cruz
Office Manager

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Marisol Andrade <mandrade@guamopa.com>
Date: Mon, Feb 19, 2024 at 3:16 PM
Subject: RE: FY2024 Small Purchases - Jan2024
To: Speaker's Office <speaker@guamlegislature.org>

Hafa adai Speaker Terlaje,

Transmitted herewith is the Office of Public Accountability's FY2024 small purchases report for the month of January 2024. Kindly
acknowledge receipt of this email with the attachment.

This report can also be found on the OPA website at www.opaguam.org. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you and have a great day!

Warm Regards,

Marisol M. Andrade, CGFM
Administrative Services Officer

Office of Public Accountability
+1 671 475 0390 (ext. 206)
mandrade@guamopa.com
https://www.opaguam.org/

This email and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipients and contain information that may be confidential or legally privileged. If you 
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